NORTHERN ONTARIO RAILROAD MUSEUM
AND HERITAGE CENTRE
P. 0. Box 791
Capreol, Ontario
POM 1HO

MAIN OFFICE
July 27, 1995

Mr. J. E. Drew

Manager, Northern Ontario District
C.N. North America

277 Front Street West

Suite 205

Toronto, Ontario

M5V 2X7

Dear Mr. Drew:

Please find enclosed copies of correspondence between your
office and me in June and July of 1994.

Since that time the Museum has received title to Prescott
Railway Park from Town Council and just a few weeks ago we
received a telephone call from C.N. Real Estate advising that
we contact a local official with respect to our request for
further land adjacent to Prescott Railway Park. This was done
and we have been assured that there is no local opposition to
our request and this information would be immediately
communicated to C.N. Real Estate in Toronto.

In light of these developments, it would be appreciated if you
could make arrangements to obtain some of the used railway
stock included in our Exhibit "A" attached and have it stored
until we can take possession.

In anticipation of an early and satisfactory reply, I remain,

Yours very truly,

Allan J. Kelly
Secretary-Treasurer
AJK:sk

Att.



